
Water is the most precious gift given to mankind 
by nature. It is therefore imperative that we use 
water scarcely and intelligently. Keeping this in 
mind, the Pre-Primary Section of The Bishop's Co-
Ed School, Kalyani Nagar, celebrated World Water 

Day on the 24th of March 2023. 

The teachers of Lower Kindergarten and Upper Kindergarten planned 
the day with fun activities that highlighted the importance of water 

and spread the awareness of the need for conserving water. 



The day began on a musical note. A foot tapping action song was played 

and the children danced and enjoyed themselves thoroughly. 

Every class, under the able guidance of their teacher, prepared a collage, 

portraying various ways in which water can be saved.  



The children were also encouraged to speak a few lines on how to save 

water and not to waste it. The day concluded with a colouring activity. 

All in all, the children enjoyed the day and had the benefit of learning the 

importance of water in a play-way method. 
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